
Kyrene de la Estrella 

 

Friday, March 19, 2021 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, March 22: Granola Bar Drive Classroom Contest Starts 

Thursday, March 25: Spring Picture Day 

Friday, March 26: Early Release Day @ 2:10 PM, Office Closes @ 2:50 PM 

Monday, March 29: Spirit Week Starts 

Thursday, April 1: Early Release Day @ 2:10 PM, Office Closes @ 2:50 PM 

Friday, April 2: No School Day 

Monday, April 5: Start of Fourth Quarter 

 

  

  

  

SOME IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 
  

BEFORE SCHOOL SUPERVISION: Our school doors open at 8:50 AM. If you arrive on campus before then, 

we ask that you stay with your child until we open the doors to start the day. 
  

AFTER SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION: Any changes to the way your child will be getting home needs to be 

communicated with your child's teacher. If it is a last minute change please call the front office and we 

will get a message to the teacher. 
  

ATTENDANCE: Please make sure to always call our 24HR Attendance Line if your child will be absent or 

miss school due to an appointment.  
 

  



Granola Bar Drive to Support our Kyrene Family Resource Center 
 

  

Please help support the KRC by having your student bring in granola bars! 

Students are in competition with other classrooms to see who can bring in the most! 

Flex students can still participate by bring boxes of granola bars to the front office. 

Competition will take place next week, March 22-26 
 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

   
 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Early Release Dates for the Remaining School Year - Mark Your Calendars 

The following dates are early release days. 

All students will be dismissed at 2:10 p.m. and our school office closes at 2:50 p.m. 

  

Friday, 3/26/2021 

Thursday, 4/1/2021 

Friday, 4/16/2021 

Friday, 4/30/2021 

Friday, 5/14/2021 

Friday, 5/28/2021 

Monday & Tuesday, 6/7 & 6/8  
 

  

 

From Our Health Office: 

Cases of bottled water donations. We currently do not have our drinking fountains running. We are 

requesting students bring their own water bottle every day, but they do run out and/or forget 

sometimes. Please donate to your child's classroom and/or our health office. 

Thank you - we appreciate it so much! :-) 

 

Thank you for your help! 

Melanie L. Hadlock, RDN 

Health Assistant 

P: 480-541-3020 | F: 480-541-3010 

E: mhadlock@kyrene.org 
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*SPIRIT WEEK IS COMING... Monday, March 29 - Thursday, April 1* 

  
 

  

 
 
   
  

 
 
 



 

 
  

Tax Credit Contributions 

Help us reach our tax credit contribution goal of $20,000. Our goal is to obtain enough funding to pay 

for two field trips per class in the 2021-2022 school year. Donate today through this 

link, https://www.kyrene.org/Page/1404. 

  

What is a tax credit contribution? The IRS allows you to claim a deduction for the donations you make 

to qualified organizations. Individuals are entitled to a 100% dollar-for-dollar credit against their 

Arizona income tax owed. The maximum credit allowed is $400 for married filing joint filers and $200 

for single, heads of household and married filing separate filers. For example, if you owe $400 in state 

income taxes and you donate $200 to a public school for extracurricular activities, you may subtract 

the $200 from your tax bill and pay the state just $200. Please consult your tax adviser. 
 

  

 

Contact Us 
 

  

Kyrene de la Estrella 
2620 E Liberty Lane, 
Phoenix, Arizona 85048 

 

Phone: 480-541-3000 
Fax: 480-541-3010 
Attendance: 480-541-3001 

 

 

School Hours: 9:10 AM - 3:25 PM 

Early Release Days @ 2:10 PM 
 

Office Hours: 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM 
Early Release Days @ 2:50 PM 
  
 

 

 

A+ School of ExcellenceTM 
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